AQUA Steers Meeting October 12, 2022

Meeting called to order by head steer Susan Sanmann, members present were Pam Sant, Julia
Crocetto, and Bev Hart.

Pam Sant gave treasures report- current balance $7,608.67

We received a report via email from Jacque Weimer on the GJ Art Festival booth held on
October 8th. Many thanks to the members who participated: Karen, Shar, Sherida, Bev, Marian,
Becky ,Sheri, Wendy, SueV, Gay and the booth chairwomen,Jacque and Chris. It sounds like it
was a fun activity for children and our members.

The steers decided to pay $60.00 for a group membership to Confluence Studios. This will
allow members to join at $15.00 and the membership benefits will be discussed with the
membership at our general meeting.

Julia is having a meeting with Matt at the Art Center and will get the particulars regarding
member entries for the member show in February. This information may impact the idea of a
group showing of the 8 x 10 challenge due at our November meeting.

Bev Hart is working on updating our definition of “What is an Art Quilt”

Bev also brought the current statement that we send to potential jurors and we will take it to
the membership for approval with a requested addition.

We will have a joint, in person, steers meeting in November to transition to the new leadership.
Meeting adjourned,

Submitted by

Susan Sanmann



